
From: lwilson@ns.sympatico.ca
Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 2:47 PM
To: Office

Subject: bill 1

My name is Leslie Wilson and i have been an RN for 35 years. I am a strong patient advocate and believe all
Nova Scotians especially the elderly need quality health care. This has been a very difficult year trying to
deliver this quality health care due to chronic nursing shortages,high nurse to patient ratios, chronic bed
shortages,and poor staff moral. I love my job but I am tired and saddened of dealing with a government who
does not realize the valuable assets and patient advocates the nurses of Nova Scotia are. To put the icing on
the cake you are now taking my right away to vote with bill 1.1 don't think you realize how many nurses will
retire or leave this province with the passing of this bill including myself. Rest assured that I will never vote
Liberal in any form of government as long as I live.


